

ST PHILIPS CE PRIMARY SCHOOL



Barrow Street Salford M3 5LF

Phone: 0161 832 6637

Headteacher: Miss J Kinch Rector: Revd. G Robinson Deputy Headteacher: Ms B Jackson Website: www.stphilipssalford.co.uk

Monday 4th January, 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are now closed to all pupils except key worker and vulnerable children.

We will be open from 8:30am until 3:15pm. To enter the school site tomorrow, please use the usual entrances for your child. This will then be reviewed tomorrow afternoon and further updates sent out to you.

Those who were previously using this provision, will be able to access this again now if your circumstances are still the same.

Children of key workers should only be sent to school if BOTH PARENTS are key workers and not working from home. You may be asked to provide proof of this. If you have planned to return to work and need a school place then please contact the school office on: 0161 832 6637 or email: stphilips.ceprimaryschool@salford.gov.uk

There will be no after school clubs until further notice.

If your child has an Education, Health and Care Plan (EHCP), please contact school so that arrangements can be made for your child.

If you feel that your child requires a place and did not have one previously, please contact school from 7:00am tomorrow morning to discuss this with myself, Ms Jackson or Mrs Lewis.

For all other pupils, online learning will begin on Wednesday. In addition, workpacks will also be available from Wednesday onwards. We will contact you about these packs tomorrow.

Additional information will be sent out to you this week regarding live lessons, free school meals and any updates we have received from the Government or the Local Authority.

We are currently struggling to send out text messages but will continue to send information as best we can. Please keep checking the school website for up-to-date information.

Once again, your understanding and patience at this time is very much appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs R Lapington

Miss Kinch Mrs R Lapington (Chair of Governors)